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Dear President, 

The Commission would like to thank the Camera Deputaţilor for its Opinion concerning the 
proposal for a Directive of the European Parliament and of the Council on measures 
facilitating the exercise of rights conferred on workers in the context offreedom of movement 
for workers {COM(2013) 236 final}. 

The Commission notes with satisfaction the Camera Deputatilor's strong support of this 
initiative. 

The Commission can confirm that Article 5 of the proposal for a Directive allows Member 
States to choose to enable existing bodies, structures or agencies to advise and support EU 
migrant workers to exercise their rights to free movement. 

In addition, the proposal sets out a common framework of appropriate provisions and 
mechanisms for enforcing at national level the rights conferred by Article 45 TFEU and 
Regulation (EU) No 492/2011. Member States remain free to maintain or introduce more 
favourable provisions as they see appropriate. 

The Commission looks forward to continuing our political dialogue in the future. 

Yours faithfully, 

Maroš Šefcovič 
Vice-President 

Mr Valériu Ştefan ZGONEA 
President of the Camera Deputaţilor 
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